
 

  

Coomb Road 
Great Oakley 

Corby 
Northants 

NN18 8LA 

T 01536 396366 

enquiries@brookeweston.org 

 

 

Principal 
Shaun Strydom MEd 

Northamptonshire 

Teaching School Hub 
Led by Brooke Weston Trust 

 

VAT No. 120 4612 66 
Company No. 02400784  

www.brookeweston.org 

 

 

 

 

Ref: RWN/ARA  

1st March 2024 

 
Dear Parent/Carer  

As we draw to the end of Term 3, we wanted to thank you for your support this term and to inform you of 

some important notices. Our termly newsletter will also be sent out today, sharing this term’s events and 

highlights.   

School site use over the break  

As we approach the Y11 and 13 exams, some subject staff will be leading revision classes and intervention 

during the March break. Students attending these sessions will have been sent an invitation letter. Due to 

building works that are also taking place over the break, the only students that should be on site during 

the break are those that have been invited to attend a specific staffed revision or intervention session, 

and those students will be supervised on site at all times. 

Key dates Term 4 

Monday 18th March Term 4 starts  

Friday 29th March  Good Friday  

Monday 1st April Easter Monday  

Monday 6th May  Bank Holiday 

Friday 10th May  Term 4 ends  

 

Examinations  

Over the forthcoming term, external examinations will commence, with a Y13 Financial Studies resit 

examination taking place on 11th March during week 2 of the break. Throughout Term 4, exams for Year 11 

and Year 13 students continue including Art, Dance and French/Spanish speaking exams, with the full 

examination season commencing on Thursday 9th May 2024. Public examinations continue throughout the 

May break so holidays should not be booked during this time. Students will be issued with an individual, 

bespoke timetable next term which will also be available on the EduLink app. You can access policies and 

guidance regarding examinations on the school website here. Morning examinations commence at 9am, 

with afternoon examinations commencing at 1pm. Students should arrive no less than 20 minutes before 

the start of the exam. 

 

  

https://www.brookeweston.org/page/?title=Examinations&pid=99&action=saved


 
 

 

Uniform Expectations  

As you are aware, our standards at Brooke Weston are high and it is these standards that deliver the 

amazing culture, behaviour and results that we celebrate each year. The following link Uniform - Brooke 

Weston Academy will take you to the Academy’s uniform policy and we thank you for your support with 

this and ask that you continue to support us, where necessary, in procuring the correct uniform for your 

son/daughter.  

Thank you for your support throughout this term. We hope that your child has a fantastic March break. 

We look forward to welcoming students back onto site on Monday 18th March 2024.  

Yours sincerely 

   

Shaun Strydom    
Principal   
 
 

https://www.brookeweston.org/page/?title=Uniform&pid=90
https://www.brookeweston.org/page/?title=Uniform&pid=90

